CAMDEN TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES PUBLIC HEARING - BUDGET ADOPTION MONDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2022

Those present: President Brent Deel, Mark Schock and Clerk Treasurer Jeff Sieber. No community members were present.

President Deel opened the legally advertised hearing at 7 PM.

Clerk Treasurer Sieber presented the finalized Budget to the council for their approval.

Mr. Schock made a motion to adopt the Budget as presented, seconded by Mr. Deel.

The council then gave their approval and signed the Budget Form 4.

Clerk Treasurer Sieber said he would get the Budget submitted the next day.

There being no further business and no comments, the Hearing was closed at 7:15.

Attest:

Brent Deel

Mark Schock

Andrew Robison